Gordon Porter in Peru

Gordon Porter recently spent a few days in Peru. He worked with officials in the

Ministry of Education as well as parents. He also made presentations to students
and faculty at several Universities in Lima and Trujillo. He was featured in a full

page story in Lima’s leading newspaper El Comercio.

To view the story click here


http://inclusiveeducationcanada.files.wordpress.com/2013/07/el-comercio-peru.pdf

